
FALL UPDATE 2021



Dear Friends,

I hope you are doing well! The summer flew by for all of us at the Land Trust and the stewardship team is wrapping 
up one of the busiest field seasons yet. During an average year, around one or two conserved properties change hands. 
Since 2020, we have welcomed a record 24 new conservation easement landowners to the Land Trust family! This is 
quite extraordinary, and one of the visible effects of the large influx of new residents into east Idaho that we are cur-
rently experiencing. It is imperative that we invest time developing a relationship with each of these new landowners 
to educate them about their conservation easement terms, while learning about their goals for the property. It is the 
start of an important partnership that provides the successful foundation for lifelong care of the property. 

To help with our growing stewardship responsibilities, we were excited to promote Kimberly Holmes to Stewardship 
Director and bring on Katie Guetz as our new Land Steward. Our land protection team has not missed a beat either. 
This year, we have successfully completed four conservation projects, protecting more than 2,500 acres, and bringing 
our total acres permanently protected to nearly 40,000. The most recently completed and largest easement of the four, 
more than 2,200 acres bordering the Tex Creek Wildlife Management Area (WMA) east of Idaho Falls, was in the 
making for over seven years and now preserves critical transitional habitat for wildlife. Learn more about this import-
ant project in the latest edition of our newsletter, Our Place. In Swan Valley, a 140-acre conservation easement granted 
by the Bradford family preserved one of the last pieces of unprotected farmland on Pine Creek Bench that overlooks 
the trout-filled waters of the South Fork of the Snake River. Lastly, we added two conservation easements in Teton 
Valley that protect important foraging habitat for Sandhill Cranes and waterbirds, as well as farmland and open space 
for migratory big game. 

In 2021, we hosted a new event: “In A Landscape: Classical Music in the Wild.” The talented pianist Hunter Noack 
took us on a musical journey through Fox Creek Ranch’s protected farmland and its calming, meandering creek. We 
took in the vast views and incredible scenery while also reflecting on those we lost this past year. While filled with 
gratitude for the memories, we honored the legacy they leave behind for us and future generations. 

The continued generosity felt all summer was no doubt highlighted at the 14th annual Tin Cup. It was like a lightning 
strike, illuminating Teton Valley with a bright flash of comradery, generosity, and positive energy. Collectively, more 
than $2 million was raised by Teton Valley nonprofits, bringing the total raised over the past 14 years to over $18 mil-
lion. Teton Regional Land Trust had its best Tin Cup to date—it means so much to us, as we can’t protect our special 
places without your support. It is a big vote of confidence from the community to stay the course and move our work 
forward to protect as much land as we possibly can. 

Probably the most remarkable of things this year was the incredibly generous gift from longtime supporter and Land 
Trust friend, Richard G. Grundler. His gift will make a truly lasting impact on Teton Valley through the Richard G. 
Grundler Teton Valley Conservation Fund. Please learn more about Richard and his large gift to the Land Trust in our 
upcoming winter 2021-2022 newsletter, Our Place.

The holidays are right around the corner and before you know it, the snow will really start to fly. Even though we 
sadly had to cancel our annual holiday party, we will stay in touch with you through both our bi-weekly e-newsletter 
and winter newsletter, as well as personal messages. As you plan your yearend giving, we hope you will be thinking 
of the Land Trust. We still have over $100,000 to raise in order to meet our 2021 budget goal. I hope this fall update 
and attached membership report with our 2020 financials leaves you feeling inspired and confident to continue your 
investment in our mission. Your support makes a big impact as your dollars help leverage federal and state grants, and 
help protect more critical fish and wildlife habitat, open space, and working lands in east Idaho. Particularly during a 
time of increased population growth and rural residential development, your annual support ensures we can continue 
to move conservation projects forward, preserving the incredible quality of life that east Idaho has to offer. 

With gratitude and appreciation,

Development Director
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 29 MILES
of the Teton River
Protected Forever

“I want my children to experience 
what I experienced growing up - 

wildlife, healthy rivers, open space. 
Your support of the Land Trust is a 

way of giving back to nature.”

Tamara Sperber, Conservation Director

To give, go to cftetonvalley.org and select Teton Regional Land Trust as the 
recipient. You can also donate via a form mailed to your home.  Contributions 

are being accepted now through Friday, July 23, at 5 pm.

Habitat for Over
300 SPECIES

that call Teton Valley Home

12,000  ACRES
of Agricultural Land and

Wildlife Habitat Protected
in Teton Valley
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I hope you are doing well. I am looking forward to a beautiful Teton Valley summer 
and am optimistic about seeing you in person soon. Last year was quite the turbulent 
one, and as a community, we are emerging out of it stronger together. We can’t thank 
you enough for your outpouring of support and would not have accomplished last year’s 
successes without you. We have learned a few things from this past year - being “stuck” 
in eastern Idaho isn’t all that bad, working remotely made us quite resourceful and 
creative, and most of all, our health and well-being are dependent on nature. It is easy to 
take for granted the things nature gives back to us, and it is when we take a moment to 
let our senses smell, listen, and watch the beauty that surrounds us, that we realize the 
healing powers of nature. 

In 2020, with your generous support through the Tin Cup Challenge, we were able to 
help protect over 1,200 acres and almost 2 miles of streambank in Teton Valley. Near 
one of those completed conservation projects in the Teton Creek corridor, we recently 
opened a seasonal public access trail. It is exciting to be able to share the positive 
impact of our work directly with you. This public trail meanders through habitat above 
the creek corridor, including restored riparian, grass, and shrubland habitat. I hope you 
will go out and enjoy a bike ride or walk on the new trail this summer.

You may have noticed the recent national surge of people visiting our public lands, as 
well as more people moving to rural parts of the country and away from cities. 
Although these trends show a positive increase in the interest of recreating in or living 
closer to nature, it also means more disturbance and development is threatening those 
same landscapes and the people and wildlife that depend on them. In the Rocky 
Mountain West, we are losing 115 acres each day to development. To visualize this 
number, picture 3.5 football fields per minute being developed. This tells us there is a 
lot of work to be done and acting fast is pertinent.

In Teton Valley, we are experiencing the effects of these national trends and the Land 
Trust is working to keep up with the pace to protect more wetlands, river corridors, 
open space for big game migration, and working lands. The natural resources, rural way 
of life, and abundant wildlife are the reasons we love living here, but they depend on all 
of us to ensure they don’t disappear.

We hope you will consider supporting our work with a Tin Cup gift today. Your 
investment will give nature, its unique wildlife, and Teton Valley’s agricultural heritage 
a place to thrive.

Dear Community Members,

Jeske Gräve
Development Director



MEMBERSHIP LEVELS

LIFETIME
$5,000+
Anonymous
Robin and Mark Anderson 
Clen and Emma Atchley 
Yvon and Malinda Chouinard/
	 The Baltoro Trust
Taylor and Willa Bodman 
Roberta Harding and William 
	 (Brad) Bradley
Tim and Wendy Brockish 
Donald and Campbell Burton 
Holly Tate and Scott Clark
Jim and Vicki Click 
Jean Crabtree 
JB and Casey Ferrarone 
David and Deborah Fosdick 
Marjorie Findlay and 
	 Geoffrey Freeman 
Catherine and Mark Gim 
William (Bill) and 
	 Elizabeth Graham 
RADM James B. and 
	 Susan Hyde Greene 
Richard G. Grundler 
Hamill Family Foundation/
	 Nancy Winter
Glenn Janss 
Dr. Wes and Jean Keller 
Bob and Anna Lugar 
Susan and Mayo Lykes 
Kathy McCormack 
Paul Merrill
Lewis and Jill Mithun 
Patricia Isaeff and Tim Reynolds
Mark Rockefeller 
Bill and Lee Rogers 
Ron (d) and Susan Rope 
Frank and Maryann Russo
Dean and Mimi Scofield
Chuck and Judy Shepard 
Lee and Helen Simmons 
Randy and Dorie Smith 
Kit and Cath Weitnauer 
David and Susie Work

CONSERVATORS’ CIRCLE 
$2,500 - $4,999
Jay Anderson
David Anderson
Natalie Clark and Henry Armour
Daniel and Patricia Burgette
Lisa Carlin
Tom and Tania Evans
Hamill Family Foundation/

	 Ethan and Anne Winter
Hanson Family Foundation
Garney Hardy 
Thomas and Kathleen Hoffman 
Anne and Tim (d) Hopkins 
Eileen and Gerard Kelly 
Wray and Lani Landon 
Cat Traverso and Dennis Masiello
John and Carol Matkins 
Mike and Linda Merigliano 
Bruce Mincher 
John and Sheila Nedrow 
David and Marcia Nigg 
Pamala and Ted Nolan 
Jerry and Barbara Reese 
Arantza Zabala and Jim Simonds
Andrew and Tonje Snow
Susan Dirks and Kent Stevens
Les and Jeanie Thurmond 
John and Tiffani VanOrman 
Voigt Foundation/Gary Voigt
Kimmon Richards and 
	 Dr. Douglas Whatmore
Liz Davy and Michael Whitfield

BALD EAGLE
$1,000 - $2,499
Anonymous
Jeff and Katie Bairstow
William and Jill Baskin
Ray and Bill Belk 
Michael and Patricia Boyd 
Kelley and Gina Corbridge 
Betty-Ann Craven
Peter Grua and Mary O’Conell
Kathy and Larkin McCormack
Mark Crook
Charles P. and Cheryle Frederick 
Julie Geng
Jim and Missy Gladney
Glen and Barbara Hayes 
Phyllis and Bill Hockett
Dr. Jane Durcan and Dr. John 
Hoffmann
Roger and Jean Jester 
James and Diane Key 
Amy Lientz and Jay Astle
Roger and Pamela Mayes 
Ron and Mary Beth Miller 
Connie Mohr 
Robert and Sally Neill 
James (d) and Caroline Neubauer 
Jerry Nielsen 
Clay and Laura Pickard 
David and Lynn Pease 
Lisa and Scott Pierson 
James and Cheryl Reinertsen 

Karen Rice and Jeff Gardetto
Robert and Susan Rosenberg 
Sarah “Sally” Sailer 
Karen Scheid 
Julie Mueller and Don Sharaf
Katharine Shepard 
Margot Snowdon and 
	 Yves Desgouttes
Thomas and LeAnn Talbot 
Ann Marie Tyson
Stephen Wagner 
Deborah and William Ward
Frank “Randy” and 
	 D’Andrea Worrall 
John and Rosemary Young

TRUMPETER SWAN 
$500 - $999
Robert Bailie
Louis and Candy Brad 
Joe and Dot Burns 
Greg Calder 
Todd and Mary Cloud 
Patricia and Gregory Crockett 
Ed and Susan Cutter 
Sheree Petrovic and Michael Ehlert 
Jeff and Kirsten Engelman 
Flying Fish Ventures
Ron and Sandy Frazell 
Ben Freeman 
Stephanie and Joel Galanter 
Nancy Huntsman 
Tina Culman and Chuck Iossi 
James Kemp 
Arthur and Annelies Kull 
Dirk and Patty Leasure 
Mallory Fosdick LeBlanc 
Matt Lucia 
Matt and Sarah MacMillan 
Sandy (d) and Mary Mason 
James and Susan Matheson 
Randall and Lisa McAllister 
Kathleen O’Neil and John Norton
Christina Bryan and Trey Peacock
Carl and Jeanette Pergam 
Tom and Marjorie Peter 
Charles and Judith Pitman 
Lane and Mary Jo Rawlins 
Karen and Jazz Russell 
Rebecca Green Shank 
Mary and Greg Stone 
Jack Strain
Linda and John Unland 
Tim and Margot Watters 
Karin Wertheim

OSPREY MEMBERSHIP
$250 - $499
Anonymous (4)
Mike and Chenoa Allen 
Kira Appelhans 
David and Lauren Axelrod 
Jean and Bob Benedict 
Ellen and Nicholas Besobrasow 
Eric and Heidi Blischke 
Gary and Wanda Burnett 
Laurie and Michael 
	 McKenzie Carter 
Tammy Clark 
Joann Pittelli and Michael Collette
Sue Miller and Greg Collins 
Edward and Karen Crawley 
Frank Felton 
David and Melanie Fischel 
Kristen and Kenneth Fritschel 
Kathryn Griffith 
Dede Draper and Mark Harbaugh
Mary Lynn Hartwell 
Sandra Hershneck 
Blair and Margie Holmes 
Royce Hough 
Maggie and Jim Hunt 
Joe and Elaine Infanger 
Robin and John Janes 
Richard and Mary Frances Johnson 
Kevin and Lisa King 
Kenneth and Annette Kirkpatrick 
Jeff and Darcy Klausmann 
Bill and Rosemary Kobus 
Roger and Sue Lang 
Ellen Lederman 
Carl Lindstrom 
Bob and Debbie Malheiro 
John and Pauline McIntosh 
Mary and Duncan Moore 
Joohee Lee and 
	 Alexander Muromcew
Edward and Barbara Nelson 
Will and Julie Obering 
Beth Gardiner and Michael Pernice
Jennifer and Gary Price 
Elizabeth Storer and Luther Propst 
Susan and Donald Radkoski 
	 Charitable Foundation
Yoshiko Fujita and George Redden
Nancy Robins 
Terry Root 
Brooke Saindon 
Neil and Deborah Schafer 
Emily and Matthew Selleck 
Jim Simonds 
Mark Slovak 
Susan Dabney Smith 

2020 Annual Donations
DONATIONS RECEIVED BETWEEN JANUARY 1, 2020, AND DECEMBER 31, 2020
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Robert and Lorene Spoelhof 
Georgie Stanley 
Pegge Steele 
Bob and Alice Stevenson 
Janine and Alvin Tollestrup 
Betty and Mylan VanNewkirk 
Roy and Sandy Walters 
Lisa Whitaker 
Dan and Pat Willert 
Judy Williams 
Arthur and Sue Williams 
Kimberly Wright 
Joyce and Felix Zajac

GREAT BLUE HERON 
$100 - $499
Anonymous (7)
George and Eeva Adams 
Nathan Adams 
Mary Ann Allison 
Bonnie and Steve Altshuld 
Phyllis Anderson 
Kristi and Tony Appelhans 
Kristi and Tony Appelhans 
George Archibald 
Barbara and Gerald Aronowitz 
John and Marita “Mitzi” 
	 Van Arsdell 
Greg and Jayma Bammerlin 
Richard LaVere Beard 
Lois Benedict 
John and Nancy Berg 
Don and Jan Betts 
Bruce and Rolanda Bjornson 
Roberta “Bobbie” Bossell 
Judith and Tom Bowser 
Blue Bunch 
Rob and Katie Cavallaro 
Kristi Austin and David Combs 
Glenn Conrad 
John and Helen Courtney 
Dennis and Elodie Craig 
Allan and Laurie Crary 
Sita Culman 
Jim and Nancy Curtes 
Bill and Amy Cutting 
Keith Dana 
Kris D’Antoni 
Bill and Annie Dell’Isola 
William and Carolyn Develyn 
Glenn and Melinda DeVoe 
Linda and Jim Edson 
Martin and Patricia Edwards 
Marion “Bud” and Elizabeth 
	 “Betty” Elliott 
Mark and Nichola Elsbree 
Craig and Antje Engelhard 

Susan Evans 
Dawn Felchle 
Alice and John Finley 
Kris and John Fisher 
James and Jody Fitzgerald 
John Flinn 
Randall and Keri Fowler 
Patricia Formichelli and 
	 Howard Garber
Georgina Worthington and 
	 John Greenwood 
William and Janna Grover 
Douglas and Jean Halford 
Julie Giacobassi and Zach Hall 
Lisa Johnson and Ben Hammond 
Mary Lou and Paul Hansen 
Robert Harrington 
Robert and Judy Harris 
Brandon and Tucky Harrison 
Kevin and Amy Hausman 
Ken and Cynthia Heard 
Bob and So La Mee Heneage 
Julie Robinson and Dave Hensel 
Toni Jean Hill 
Michael and Margaret 
	 “Peggy” Hinman 
William Hole 
Pam and Lee Holmes 
Brent and Pauline Holmes 
Ben and Ann Hough 
Beach Huntsman 
Andrew Hurst 
Craig and Kay Jensen 
Kristin Johnson
Dana and Dave Joslyn 
Kurt and Nicki Karst 
Nancy Menghini and 
	 Kenneth Katsma
Joselin Matkins and 
	 Jeremiah Keavney 
Sheryl Hill and Robert Van Kirk
Cheryl Koshuta 
Miles LaRowe 
Lynn Lebolt 
Ron and Gayle Lien 
Jerry and Cindy Lucey 
Maria Hayashida and 
	 Max Ludington
Thomas F. and Caroline Maguire 
Jessica Mann 
Mary Maurer-Martin and 
	 John K. Martin 
Nancy McCullough-McCoy 
	 and Mac McCoy
Thomas and Kathryn McCray 
Dick and Kay McIlroy 
Paul Mead 

Chris and Shawn Meisl 
Dr. Morris and Irene Mellion 
Kathleen Meyer 
Richard and Susanne Miller 
Lindsey and Jan Moss 
Greg and Kate Nedrow 
Scott and Christine Nedrow 
Greg Nelson 
Jennifer Noland 
Peter O’Malley 
Carlos and Hilary Ordonez 
Ramona Palmer 
Walter Paskey 
Jeffry Perlman 
Karen and Hank Perry 
Leslie and Roger Piscitella 
Lynne Wolfe and Daniel Powers
John and Linda Prentice 
Beverly Koller and Kell Purcell
Kim Ragotzkie 
Janna Rankin 
Kathleen Boone and Bruce Raskin
Jim and Ellen Rein 
Betty and Jacob Reiss 
Daphne Stoner Rigg 
Julie Tullis and Paul Ritter
Dr. Francisco and Megan Roberto 
George (“Rusty”) and 
	 Barbara Roberts 
Teresa Meachum and Ned Rockwell 
Jeanne Rogers 
Gary and Jo Ann Rose 
Don and Leslie Roth 
Sadie Rubin 
Ann M. and Paul Ruttle 
Carolyn Sandmann 
Ray and Elaine Schauster 
Gerald and Carrie Scheid 
Dean Scheid 
Bonnie and Doug Self 
Adam and Stephanie Shankland 
Nancy Siverd 
Kathy Carlyle and Ken Smith 
Yvonne Smith 
Henry and Kimberly Southern 
The Spark Foundation
Kelly Milligan and David Susong
Tye Tilt 
Charles Trost 
Kimberley and Frank Trotter 
Vancie Turner 
Robert and Marie Tyler 
Dan and Amy Verbeten 
James Viney 
Todd and Astrid Warden 
Margie Singleton and Ron Weston 
Eliza Hicks and Peter Wheelwright 

Valarie Zupsan and Steve Whisler 
Meghan Wilhelm 
Caroline Herter and Ben Winship
Alan and Dianne Yonk
 
MEADOWLARK
$50 - $99
Anonymous (4)
Debra Adams 
Megan and Travis Allen 
Arin B. Arthur 
Howard Arthur 
Evelyn Atchley 
Judith Austin 
Sarah and Tom Balben 
Lisa Ballout 
Jared and Amie Bissen 
Stephanie Brown 
Candace Clark 
Mark and Jeanie Clark 
Karen and Mike Commins 
Marilyn Couch 
Brian Creek 
Marcia and Mike Dowdall 
Mark and Virginia Ewald 
Christine Ford 
Megan and Nick Fouts 
Louis and Shelley Gaylord 
Carol Lichti and Jim Haag 
Mark and Nell Hanson 
Debra Grove and Kevin Hinkley 
Derek Hoff 
Timothy and Kathryn Hunt 
Holly and William Hurt 
Judith and James Jackson 
Evan Johnson 
Brady and Sarah Johnston 
Van and June Jones 
Carl Jordan 
Sarah Scott and Frank Kasko 
Jana Kettering 
Dan and Susan Kirkham 
James and Jean Kitchen 
Kimberly Day and James Kleine 
Elizabeth Knowles 
Linda Kotowski 
Kathy O’Connor and Chris Larson
Marilynne Manguba and Thomas 
Larson
Linda Long 
Robert Marcinko 
Jenny Charles and Gene Marcowka
Linda Swope and Lina Marquis 
Jack and Robin McClanahan 
Julie McGlinsky 
Marcella Medor 
Chi and Rene Melville 
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Deborah Mignogno 
Linda Milam 
John Miller 
Crys Moosman 
Jamie and Gary Moscowitz 
Don and Liz Moseley 
Shelley Myers 
Marsha Nipper 
Ken and Collett Olson 
Pete and Mary Lou Oslund 
Beverly Palm 
Carl Palmer 
Paul and Alexis Rippel 
Ellen Rosenau 
Walter and Karen Sato 
Melissa Pangraze and Ed Schauster
Philbin Schultz 
Oliver Scofield 
Edie Harrop and Gloria Smith 
Guch Lombardi and Chuck Spray
Charles and Judee Stanley 
Cindra and Robert Starck 
John and Martha Tanner 
Robin Upton 
Chris and Lane Valiante 
Parmer and Mary VanFleet 
Matthew Wang 
Donna Whitham 
Mary and Doug Williams 
Lorin and Liza Wilson 
Greg and Elizabeth Wilson 
Delbert Winterfeld
  
BLUEBIRD
$49 OR LESS
Anonymous (5)
Suzanne and Gary Abel 
Debra Barracato 
Kathy and Doug Boughton
Bob and Cindy Breckenridge 
Laura Brewer 
Ann-Toy and Porter Broughton 
Michaela Burgess 
Patricia Butts 
Penny Oslund and Billy Chow 
August and Aaron Christensen 
Patricia O’Leary and Tom Clark
Bruce and Judith Connery 
Katie Egland Cox 
Patrick Creeden 
Amanda Creighton and 
	 John Culman 
Michele Dahl 
Tracy Delamater 
Lee and Joyce Edlefsen 
Sarah Stiger Ewing 

Kelly Fair
Taylor Farnum 
Jacqueline Flood 
Richard and Peggy Garvin 
Neil Gleichman 
Alison Godlewski 
Molly Robertson-Goodrich 
Eric Grace 
Jamie and Kate Greene
Kevin Greene
Peter and Alison Hady 
Elaine Johnson 
Diane Verna and Jeff Jung
Sidney and Abigail Karin 
Steven King 
Linda and Alan Klagge 
Carole Lowe 
Lori Bantekas and 
	 Christopher Lundberg 
Gary and Sharon Lust 
Jeske Gräve and Brian Maddock
Les Mason 
Milton and Kathleen May 
Raylene McCalman 
Brian and Sharon McDermott 
Robert and Lorrie McFadden 
Tim and Laurie Mooney 
Deirdre O’Connell and 
	 Benjamin Morris 
Christina Morrisett 
Mary Mullaney and Ralph Mossman
Molly Grove and Tom Murphy
Molly Absolon and Allen O’Bannon
Susan Patla 
Daniel and Deborah Pauroso 
Elizabeth and Hugh Pitcher 
Shera and Martin Plum 
W. Randall Porter 
Niki Richards 
Rhonda Robles 
Iris and Zinnia Saxer 
Peter Singer 
Sara Smeby 
Jennifer Smith 
Tamara Sperber 
Andy Steele 
Kathleen Steven 
Jerry and Kathy Stillman 
Diane Temple 
Amy Trujillo 
Sue Tyler 
Craig and Kara Utter 
Peter and Debra VandenHengel 
Kent and Lisa Wagener 
Jaime Jovanovich-Walker 
Willy and Abby Warner 

Jen and Kent Werlin 
Kathy Whitaker 
Jeff and Annette White 
Niki Tischhauser and 
	 Andy Williams 
Harold and Jamie Lou 
	 “Casey & Jamie” Williams 
William and Linda Windels 
Charles Woodward 
Jill Naylor Yarger
 
BUSINESS FOR LAND 
PROTECTION
Battelle Energy Alliance 
Blaine County Title
Leadership At Play
Jason N. Hurley, O.D. Eyecare 
	 of Rigby
Powder Mountain Press
Rocky Mountain Environmental 
Associates, Inc.

CORPORATE MATCH
Bank of America 
Battelle Energy Alliance 
IBM
LPL Financial Foundation
The Baird Foundation
Wells Fargo

CRANE FESTIVAL SPONSORS 
AND PARTNERS
Community Foundation of 
	 Teton Valley
CompuSmart
Earle and Pattie Layser 
	 Memorial Trust
Idaho Falls School of Ballet
Idaho Fish and Wildlife Foundation
Intermountain Aquatics, Inc.
Lori Kutchens
Matt Daly
Meg and Bert Raynes Wildlife Fund
Teton Regional Economic Coalition
Visit Idaho Tourism Council

EVENT HOSTS
Fox Creek Ranch
Seniors West of The Tetons

EVENT SPEAKERS AND GUIDES
Rob Cavallaro
Bill Dell’Isola
Michael Forsberg
Bryce Oldemeyer
Rob VanKirk

Amy Verbeten
Michael Whitfield

GRAIN FOR CRANES
Phyllis Anderson 
Tim and Wendy Brockish 
Joe and Caroline Gerlach 
Sandy (d) and Mary Mason 
Paul Mead 
Ken and Collett Olson 
John Norton and Kathleen O’Neil

GRANTS AND PARTNERSHIP 
FUNDING
Bureau of Land Management
CHC Foundation
Community Foundation of 
	 Teton Valley - Competitive 		
	 Grants Program
Community Foundation of 
	 Teton Valley - Tin Cup Grant 
Community Foundation of Teton 	
	 Valley - Youth Philanthropy 		
	 Grant Program
Richard G. Grundler 
Idaho Chapter Safari 
	 Club International
Idaho Fish and Wildlife Foundation
Idaho National Laboratory
Intermountain Aquatics, Inc.
Land and Water Conservation Fund
Mithun Family Foundation
North American Wetlands 
	 Conservation Act
United States Fish and 
	 Wildlife Service

IDAHO COMMUNITY 
FOUNDATION ENDOWMENT
Tim and Wendy Brockish

IN HONOR OF
Peter Grua and Mary O’Connell 
	 In Honor of Doug Gibson
Jacqueline “Lynn” Jameson 
	 In Honor of Kathy Stillman
Mallory Fosdick LeBlanc In Honor 	
	 of David and Debbie Fosdick
Betty and Jacob Reiss In Honor 
	 of Jessica Kerstetter
Tamara Sperber In Honor 
	 of Sophia Sperber
Tim Reynolds and Patricia Isaeff In 	
	 Honor of Mike “Birdman” Delate
Marty and Karen Voss In Honor 
	 of Tim and Wendy Brockish
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IN-KIND AND EVENT SUPPORT
Aimee Babneau
Black River Outfitters
Casual Custom Graphics
Amey Family
Carol Bocker 
Brushbuck Wildlife Tours
Kelley Coburn 
Ceci Clover
Nicole Cyr 
Cindy Dender
Katy Ann Fox 
Christy Fuller 
Doug Gibson 
Granite Creek Valuation
Bonnie Zahn Griffith 
Grand Teton Brewing Company
Great Harvest Bread Co. 
Jil Green Gust 
Henry’s Fork Anglers
Jackson Hole Still Works
Jimmy’s All Seasons Angler
Kimberly Kolner 
Earle Layser 
Jenn Marlar Designs
John and Carol Matkins 
Lewis and Jill Mithun 
Swope’s Mountain Photography
Caroline Neubauer 
New West Knifeworks
Mary Lou Oslund 
Susan Patla 
Peaked Sports 
Sheree Petrovic 
Sego Skis
Rebecca Green Shank 
Gene Sherman 
Sperber Family
Teton Valley Lodge
The Lodge at Palisades Creek 
The Nature Conservancy
Tributary
Trotter Family
Trouthunter Lodge
Sue Tyler 
Claire Vitucci
Glenn Vitucci 
WorldCast Anglers
Arantza Zabala

IN MEMORY OF
Joy Bartholomew In Memory 
	 of Rick Rigg
Patty Bates and Rick Hafenfeld In 	
	 Memory of Mike “Birdman” Delate

Tim and Wendy Brockish 
	 In Memory of Ron Rope
Kate Delate and Bob Bloxham In 	
	 Memory of Mike “Birdman” Delate
Bill and Annie Dell’Isola In 
	 Memory of Jack Walker
Richard Dickson In Memory 
	 of Ron Rope
Kathleen Falconer-Finnegan 
	 In Memory of Ron Rope
Greg and Twila Ferguson In 
	 Memory of Brandon Sperber
Ray Fink In Memory of Ron Rope
Thomas and Renee Ford In 
	 Memory of Jack Walker
Heidi Igarashi In Memory 
	 of Ron Rope
Roger and Pamela Mayes In 
	 Memory of Ron Rope
John and Sheila Nedrow In 
	 Memory of Ron Rope
Park and Sharon Price In 
	 Memory of Ron Rope
Peter and Keren Price In 
	 Memory of Ron Rope
Phillip Reynolds In Memory 
	 of Ron Rope
John Rice In Memory of Ron Rope
Jeanne Rogers In Memory 
	 of C. Reid Rogers
Alan Rope In Memory of Ron Rope
William and Carol Rope In 
	 Memory of Ron Rope
Frank and Maryann Russo In
	 Memory of Ron Rope
Tamara Sperber In Memory of 
	 Ron Rope
Cindra and Robert Starck In 
	 Memory of Ron Rope
Jack Strain In Memory of 
	 Peggy Strain
Richard and Kit Struthers In
	 Memory of Ron Rope
Charles Trost In Memory of 
	 Mike Delate
Gini and Clint Van Siclen In 
	 Memory of Ron Rope
Elizabeth Rope Wilson In 
	 Memory of Ron Rope

LEGACY CIRCLE MEMBERS
Anonymous (4)
Robin and Mark Anderson
Michael and Patricia Boyd
Roberta Harding and 
	 William “Brad” Bradley 

Joann Pittelli and Michael Collette
Mark Crook
Bob deGroot
David and Debbie Fosdick
Catherine and Mark Gim
RADM James B. and 
	 Susan Hyde Greene
Gary and Cathy Gross
Richard G. Grundler
Trevor Jackson
James F. Key
Wray and Lani Landon
Susan and Mayo Lykes
Mary Mason
Lewis and Jill Mithun
Fred Mugler (d)
Jerry Nielsen
David and Lynn Pease
Beth Gardiner and Michael Pernice
Jerry and Barbara Reese
Patricia Isaeff and Tim Reynolds
Bill and Lee Rogers
Ron (d) and Susan Rope 
Dean Scofield
Ruth Shea
TR Shelby
Chuck and Judy Shepard
Susan Dirks and Kent Stevens
Catherine Traverso 
Garth Blanchard and Sylvia Woolf
David and Susie Work

ROD DREWIEN CRANE 
CONSERVATION FUND
Phyllis Anderson 
Ruth Shea and Rod Drewien (d)
Mark Drewien 
Patricia Isaeff and Tim Reynolds
Katharine Warfield

WRUN FOR WRAY SPONSORS
Grand Targhee Resort
MD Nursery & Landscaping
Peaked Sports 
The Westside Yard
 
WRAY LANDON LEGACY FUND
Patty Sticher and Clarke Arick 
Clark Arick
Clifford Coddington 
Catherine Crowder 
James and Sherry Dokos 
Katherine Dolan 
Martin and Patricia Edwards 
Steven and Barbara Frank 
Hamill Family Foundation

Evan and Anita Honeyfield 
Robert and Carolyn Johnson 
Wray and Lani Landon 
Patricia Isaeff and Tim Reynolds
Gini and Clint Van Siclen 
Kathleen Smolik 
Joyce and Felix Zajac

30TH ANNIVERSARY 
CHALLENGERS
Jim and Missy Gladney 
Jeff and Darcy Klausmann 
John and Sheila Nedrow 
David and Susie Work

30TH ANNIVERSARY RAISE 
YOUR PADDLE FOR 
CONSERVATION
Michael and Patricia Boyd 
Kristi Austin and David Combs 
Paul Hardy 
Thomas and Kathleen Hoffman 
Scott and Christine Nedrow 
Robert and Sally Neill 
Clay and Laura Pickard 
Karen Scheid 
Greg and Elizabeth Wilson

30TH ANNIVERSARY 
SPONSORS
Alliance Title & Escrow Corp.
First American Title
Granite Creek Valuation
Jim and Missy Gladney 
Loban-Jacob Builders
Mountain River Construction LLC
Peaked Sports 
Portfolio Solutions
Rocky Mountain Appraisals
SilverStar Communications
Tributary

Our apologies for any errors
or omissions. Please contact
the Land Trust with any
questions or changes.

If you have named the Teton
Regional Land Trust in your
estate, please let us know so
we can thank you in your
lifetime.
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STATEMENT OF FINANCIAL POSITION	
December 31, 2020	
	
CURRENT ASSETS	
Cash & Cash Equivalents 	 $2,591,256 
Prepaid Expenses 	 $15,289 
Pledges Receivable, Current 	 $60,839 
Other Receivables 	 $11,827 
TOTAL CURRENT ASSETS 	 $2,679,211 
	
OTHER ASSETS 	
Assets Held at the Idaho Community Foundation 	 $40,808 
Investment Funds for Conservation Acquisitions 	 $4,448,247 
Property Acquired for Long-term Purposes 	 $456,540 
Pledges Receivable, non-current 	 $57,499 
Investment in LLC 	 $918,750 
TOTAL OTHER ASSETS 	 $5,921,844 
	
PROPERTY AND EQUIPMENT	
Equipment Less Accumulated Depreciation 	 $38,343 
Land Restricted for Conservation Purposes 	 $326,279 
TOTAL PROPERTY & EQUIPMENT 	 $364,622 
	
TOTAL ASSETS 	 $8,965,677 
	
CURRENT LIABILITIES	
Accounts Payable 	 $5,470 
Accrued Payroll & Related Liabilities 	 $39,578 
TOTAL CURRENT LIABILITIES 	 $45,048 
	
NET ASSETS	
Unrestricted 	 $3,340,454 
Temporarily Restricted 	 $5,580,175 
TOTAL NET ASSETS 	 $8,920,629 
	
TOTAL LIABILITIES & NET ASSETS 	 $8,965,677

2020 INCOME - $1,835,790

2020 EXPENSE - $2,044,447

IN-KIND
CONTRIBUTIONS

$23,393 | 1%

FUNDRAISING
$113,525 | 6% ADMINISTRATION

$143,841 | 7%

MEMBERSHIPS, 
DONATIONS, & GRANTS*

$1,325,078 | 72%

INTEREST & 
DIVIDENDS

$352,474 | 19%

PROGRAMS
$1,640,442 | 80%

FEDERAL GRANT
ASSISTANCE

$134,845 | 7%

OUTREACH
$146,639 | 7%

2020 Annual Financial Report
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P. O. Box 247 | 1520 S. 500 W. Driggs, ID | 83422 | 208-354-8939 | info@tetonlandtrust.org | www.tetonlandtrust.org

*Includes grants and 
donations restricted 
for land and 
easement purchases


